
 
From: Roddy Dunlop [mailto:roddy.dunlop@axiomadvocates.com]  
Sent: 18 March 2020 20:08 
To: Neil Stevenson 
Subject: RE: SLCC consultation on budget and levy 
 
 

Neil 
  
Many thanks. Faculty has discussed the budget consultation and is, albeit grudgingly (as always…!) 
content to leave matters to progress without objection. 
  
Best 
  
Roddy Dunlop QC 
Vice Dean of Faculty 
 


